
24th November 2023

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Uniform Letter - clarification

Following feedback we have received from some parents we would like to clarify changes to our uniform policy
specifically in regard to skirts.

We acknowledge that outlet options for uniforms are limited in the Weymouth and Portland area and further the
lines they stock are also limited. We also acknowledge that a pencil skirt does not suit everyone and does not
support keeping it at the knee. Therefore, we have made an adjustment in the policy to remove the need for the
skirt to only be a pencil style skirt. The requirement for the skirt is now a plain black knee-length uniform style
skirt. To further clarify, the following are not acceptable: rolled up skirts, skirts that are bodycon or not regulation
length. There should also be no visible studs, patterns, buttons, embellishment or trimmings.

If you are unsure about what style to purchase, please refer to our uniform policy or contact the school via our
contact forms

If your child is in an incorrect skirt and you are struggling financially please do contact us on the contact forms on
the website and we will be happy to support.

We appreciate your support in ensuring your child wears appropriate uniform and in the appropriate manner so that
we can all focus on the core business of their education.

Yours faithfully

S Hendri� AWinsboroug� T Boar�
Mrs S Hendrie Ms A Winsborough Miss T Board
Head of Castle Cove Head of Church Ope Head of Chesil Cove
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